
 

   

A monthly publication of the North Shore Corvette Club  

 August ˬ˪ˬ˪ Volume ˮ˲ 

This is the new Red Mist Metallic Tintcoat that is available for the 2021 C8 

Corvette.  The other color that was also introduced is Silver Flare Metallic. 

This new Red will take the place of the 2020 color of Long Beach Red 

Metallic Tintcoat. The new 2021 will start to be built in November of 2020. 

Orders are now being accepted by Chevrolet dealers.   
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Eric Kirchner 

The Presidentõs Message 

August ʧʥʧʥ 

Is the pandemic a light at the end of the tunnel or is it an express train racing toward 
us?  Iôm not sure and Iôm not sure the powers to be know either. I guess we must all do 
our part to end this thing. Wear a mask, social distance and pray for a vaccine. 
 
I hope you are reading Kenôs safety articles. There's lots of good information in there  
to help you stay safe and stay healthy.  
 
NSCCôs next membership meeting is on the 19th of August and we will once again be 
on zoom. Unfortunately, the pandemic is not allowing us to hold indoor meetings. 
Keep your eyes open for the email message informing you how and when to sign on for 
the meeting.   
 
Your board has gone through some changes. Jeannie Domerchie is taking over for 
Julie Jensen as Treasurer. Julie will be a Member at Large. Donna McKenzie is taking 
over for Jeannie as Secretary.  I welcome Donna back to the board.  
 
Please check our website often. It keeps you informed about upcoming events. We 
have drag racing, autocrossing, Wilmont race night, and a picnic in our future.  
Anyone taking bets that the Muscle Car & Corvette Nationals will be a go in 
Rosemont? As of now, Bloomington Gold is still a go.  Jerry is organizing a trip there.  
 
I know there are C8 Corvettes out there but I have yet to see one in the wild. How 
many of you have seen one out on the road? Where are they hiding? The weather has 
been great for driving your Corvette. 
 
If you want a cool looking mask we still have NSCC masks available. Visit the website 
and get your order in. We also have club merchandise for sale on the website. You may 
find something you need or want.  

Eric 
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To all Members 

Jerry Mulick ðPublications and  

NCM Ambassador 

Jerry Mulick 

In July a couple of Corvette activities took place which was safe and one was a driving 

event.  The first was a driving trip up to Gusôs Drive In.  All the pictures will be on our 

web site. At the end of the month several members including myself took a trip to 

Road America for the IMSA race on Sunday.  Article is enclosed in this newsletter.  So 

it is possible to be safe and still drive our Corvettes to activities.  This remains a very 

different and unusual time for our club. Our meeting for August will still be a ZOOM 

meeting until we can safely have everyone attend.  We will continue to keep the 

membership informed of any activities that we still can do and still remain safe.  Our 

objective is to keep all of our members safe and healthy so eventually we can get out 

and enjoy our Corvettes and be with our members. 

A picnic is being planned for September 5th  so  keep your eyes on our website for 

more information. 
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Safety Tip of the Month 
by Ken Such 

Ken Such - Safety Chairman 

A different type of Safety. 

Frauds and Scams 

Ken Such 

Several of my family members and myself received a prepaid debit card (KeyBlank) 

from the Ill. Dept. of Employment Services, IDES. None of us filed for 

unemployment. Since receiving this card NBC Reporter Lisa Parker has investigated 

this scam on July 21 and July 28. On her July 28th airing she had the Ill. Attorney 

General on and even he received a Key Bank card.  It was suggested to call IDES 

and/or the local police dept. The Lake County Sheriff and other departments have 

had a surge of complaints.  Calling the IDES, good luck with that, busy signal.  I 

went to the Lindenhurst Police Dept. and they said DO NOT ACTIVATE  and cut up 

the card. 

It is possible that Fraudsters may also have your social security number. Reporter 

Terry Savage was also investigating this issue, ñThe IDES is Being hijacked and 

scammedò. Those that deserve unemployment payments are caught up in this mess. 

Important advice for this scam and others: Contact the Credit Bureaus, 

TransUnion, Equifax, Experian and either freeze or put a fraud alert on your Credit 

report.  Also regularly check your bank balances and your credit card balances. 

China Scam??? Also on the news lately is the Packet of Seeds sent out to various 

states.  Do not open or trash.  Report to the Ill. Department of Agriculture by e-mail 

and they will give you instructions. 
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The IDPH (Illinois Department of Public Health) guidelines for Illinois 

At the present time we are in Phase 4 of the COVID-19 guidelines. 

Here is what this means for us as a club and what we can and canôt do at this time. 

* At the present time, our membership meetings are only being held on the virtual 

application ZOOM. We are doing this for the August Membership Meeting. 

Membership meetings may be held with 50 people or less. Wearing face masks and 

social distancing will be required at our meetings. 

* Meeting at restaurants is allowed only if it follows the State of Illinois Phase 4 

guidelines for restaurants and bars. Indoor dining may only accommodate groups 

of 10 or less. 

* We may drive our Corvettes or vehicles to a drive-in restaurant or outdoor theater. 

We may also drive to attend birthdays, graduations, anniversaries, church, or any 

other event where we donôt have to get out of our vehicle.  We intend to plan 

several of these activities  for our club. 

* Phase 4 requires that we have 50 or fewer people at our events. We must wear face 

coverings and maintain social distancing at all times. 

* Outdoor picnics are allowed. That means we can hold our family picnic if we follow 

the Phase 4 guidelines. 

* Phase 5 will begin when there is a vaccine, or a widely available and highly effective 

treatment, or with the elimination of any new cases over a sustained period. We 

will be allowed to have our normal membership meetings. 

* In the meantime we will notify all club members if local health officials change our 

guidelines for Illinois. For now maintain social distancing and wear a face covering 

when you are near other people. 

STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY. WE WILL ALL GET THRU THIS SOON! 

https://www.illinoisrestaurants.org/news/513835/State-of-Illinois-Releases-Phase-IV-Guidelines-for-Restaurants-and-Bars.htm
https://www.illinoisrestaurants.org/news/513835/State-of-Illinois-Releases-Phase-IV-Guidelines-for-Restaurants-and-Bars.htm
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Hereôs an update of upcoming club activities that have been cancelled or 
rescheduled. Visit the Club Events page on our website for an up-to-date 

list of events and event flyers. 

Weôre Back on ZOOM! 
 
NSCC will hold itôs August Membership Meeting on ZOOM on Wednesday, August ʦʮth at ʬ:ʥʥ PM. 

Hereôs the link: https://usʥʧweb.zoom.us/j/ʩʩʨʫʨʪʭʨʦʦ 
 
If you are using a phone you may listen to the audio by calling ʨʦʧ-ʫʧʫ-ʫʬʮʮ. The meeting ID is:  
ʩʩʨ ʫʨʪ ʭʨʦʦ. 
 
We may get an update from Blackdog with the progress of projects in their Speed Shop. 
 
Activities Chairperson Frank Punzio will update us on our planned events for ʧʥʧʥ including the 
NSCC Annual Family Picnic. 
 
President Eric Kirchner will give a State of the Club address. 

COVID-19 Update 

 

St. Jude Corvette Drive Rescheduled 
The St. Jude Corvette Drive scheduled for May 14 & 15 has been rescheduled for 
August 20 & 21. 

Bloomington Gold Rescheduled and Relocated 
Bloomington Gold scheduled for June 25-27 has been rescheduled for September 11 
& 12. The event will be held at Lucas Oil Stadium in Indianapolis, IN 

Fall Color Run Cancelled 
The Fall Color Run scheduled for October 9-11 has been cancelled. 

Mid America Funfest Cancelled 
The Mid America Funfest scheduled for September 18 & 19  has been cancelled. 

Please exercise caution and be safe by following all CDC recommendations. 

Visit our website and watch your email for further changes regarding our clubôs activities. 

With all of Illinois currently in Phase ʩ of a reopen plan, gatherings are limited to 

groups of ʪʥ or fewer people to help control the spread of the coronavirus. 

http://northshorecorvetteclub.org/clubevents.html
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4436358311
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fprepare%2Fprevention.html
http://northshorecorvetteclub.org/home.html


North Shore Corvette Club Charity Team 
Charity Team Vision, Mission and Values 

Vision: 
To collectively show we care about, volunteer for, and  assist where help is needed in 

our local communities. 

Mission: 
We of the North Shore Corvette Club Charity Team will work together with our 

membership body to provide our time and no club funded resources, helping and 

assisting a variety of local charity organizations who  improve the lives of those in 

need. 

Values: 
¶ Commitment. We are committed to guiding the membership in caring  and 

rewarding charitable activities. 

¶ Integrity. We will carry out all our charity work with responsibility and 

accountability. 

¶ Creativity. We will provide a variety of diverse and fun charitable activities for our 

memberôs participation. 

¶ Service. It is our honor and privilege to place others before ourselves with our 

charity activities. 

Gale Egle -  Team Leader 

Debbie Stein 

Deb Monnier Jeannie Domerchie 

Sue Radder Donna McKenzie 


